From,

Harold K. Mitchell
826 Tenmile Road
Worcester, MA 01610

Date: January 25, 1985
Dear Mrs Smith,

I hope you are doing well. I am writing to follow up on our conversation
from a few weeks ago. I wanted to make sure that everything is still on
track for your trip to Europe this coming weekend. It sounds like you will
be able to enjoy some time with your family and friends, but I wanted to
make sure that we have all of the necessary documents in order for you to
stay safe while you are away.

In addition, I wanted to remind you that Domestic Violence is a crime in
our country and it is important that you keep yourself and your loved ones
safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach
out to me or one of my team members at 781-783-1507. We will be happy
to help walk you through the steps involved in filing a report or getting
justice under the law. Thank you for your understanding and patience as
we work towards keeping our community safe.

Sincerely,

Harold Mitchell



